
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Arundel                            Term 5  2024-2025               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

We’ve had a wonderful term in Arundel 

Class! 

 

Our mornings continue to begin with 

connection time. We have really enjoyed 

playing the island game – students have 

taken turns to lead, deciding on a rule for 

everyone else to work out.  

 

In maths, we finished our unit on negative 

numbers, learning how to use them with 

the four operations. We have moved 

onto learning about co-ordinates, ahead 

of our shapes unit next term.  

 

In English, we have been focussing on 

comprehension, revising the roles of the 

Forensic Scientist and Detective Inspector 

to support our learning in extracting 

evidence and making inferences.  

 

In science, we have furthered our 

learning about forces, applying it to 

exploring space, orbits and the solar 

system.  

 

In Inside&Out, we have developed our 

Zones of Regulation learning, exploring 

our regulation tools for each of the 

different Zones.  

 

Students have continued to enjoy their 

offsite visits this term, with some students 

visiting Smelly Wellies and sailing for the 

first time. It is so lovely to hear about their 

time offsite when they arrive back at 

school!  

 

We wish you all a very happy and safe 

half term.  

 

Alicia, Jordan, Kelly, Kirsty and Lauren P 

       

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 23rd May 

First day back: Monday 2nd June  

 


